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Fall 2018
Dear Colleague,
It gives me great pleasure to introduce you to the Central East Region of the UUA, a region of more than 198 congregations and covenanting communities.  CER serves West Virginia, most of Ohio, New York, Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Maryland, Delaware, and parts of Virginia and Connecticut.  Our congregations range from large to small, new starts to historic, Unitarian in roots to Universalist, and everything in between.
If you are called to a congregation in the Central East Region you will find welcoming colleagues and strong regional structures to support your congregation’s work.  Your regional staff includes ten dedicated program staff members who carry both Primary Contact roles – I am Primary Contact for this congregation – as well as expertise in a number of program areas, including leadership development, governance, stewardship, large and small congregation specialties, youth/young adult ministry, multicultural/antiracism ministry, multisite/partnership ministry and more.  We are also equipped with strong administrative support.

The Central East Region encourages collaboration between its congregations.  Sterling is in the Northern Virginia Cluster, a cluster of 10 congregations and communities stretching from Mt. Vernon to the Shenandoah Valley, proximate to the additional communities of Washington, DC and Maryland, and poised to connect with congregations in the rest of Virginia who are in the Southern Region.  Congregations in our area routinely gather to coordinate partnerships of all sorts and collective social justice action.  You’ll be gratified to be in such close community with your neighboring congregations, and we’re all lucky to have so much Unitarian Universalism in such close geographic proximity.

The Central East Region, its professional staff, ministers, lay leaders and congregations are all committed to growing and strengthening Unitarian Universalism in our part of the country.  We look forward to your contributions to this mutual effort. I encourage you to contact me for more information about the Central East Region and our great congregations.

Best of luck with your discernment process and search,

Rev. Megan Foley, Congregational Life Staff, Regional Lead
mfoley@uua.org; 301-535-2956
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